
 

 

 

May 29, 2019 

 

Dear Piano participant, 

We are implementing a new registration procedure for private piano lessons.  All 

current students must be signed up one week before the class starts to keep their 

reserved time slot.  We do not reserve spots in any of our programs and can no 

longer do it for piano lessons.   

If you do not sign up and pay by the registration deadline, you will lose your time 

slot and we will contact those on the waitlist. 

See the attached spreadsheet with the session dates for summer 2019 through 

spring 2020.  The registration dates and prices are listed for each session. This 

information is also on our web site.   

You can register over the phone by calling 860-258-2772, Monday-Friday, 8:30am-

4:30pm. 

Please let me know if any questions.  Thanks. 

 

Livia Jacobs 

Aquatics/Recreation Supervisor 

Rocky Hill Parks and Recreation Dept. 

ljacobs@rockyhillct.gov 

 

cc  Leanne-Cheng Tan, Piano Instructor 

Craig Bowman, Director of Parks and Recreation 

 

mailto:ljacobs@rockyhillct.gov

